
From: Rivers, Denise <riversd@aging.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: Theriot, Susanstheriot@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/9/2014 3:26:28 PM
Subject: funds for Central Midlands

Tony,
Central Midlands had originally requested $68,000 in DOT funds for 2014-2015. They had $10,935.00 in carry­
forward plus the $18,000 from the new grant. I spoke with Cindy Curtis yesterday and she stated they would 
have to shut down the Assisted Rides program unless they were able to receive additional funds. They just
started the program in April and have served 159 riders by providing 1704 miles of volunteer transportation. 
Are there any funds available to assist them in keeping the program running? DOT has us on their list to

receive additional funds if/when any become available. Thank you.

Denise
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